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      Harmony Day celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. 

It is about inclusiveness, respect, and a sense of belonging for everyone. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Bass Hill Public School will celebrate Harmony Day on Tuesday 28th March. Students are  

encouraged to wear orange clothing or their cultural outfits. Please ensure that students 

wear covered shoes to school on the day.  

We have had to move our “Harmony Day” from March 21 because NAPLAN is being 

conducted on this day.  

Each class will participate in activities that are linked to cultural diversity, respect, and the 

theme of Everyone Belongs.  

Students will create a collaborative poster in each class for our school hall which will reflect 

the theme of Everyone Belongs.  

Our student leaders make a presentation to acknowledge Harmony Day at our 3-6 Week 8 

and K-2 Week 9 assemblies. 

Thank you for your support. 
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